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Dear parents/carers, 
 

We are very excited to inform you that on Thursday 26th May we will be celebrating 
the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee throughout school. We ask that the children come to 
school wearing red, white or blue or a combination of these on the day.  
 

During the morning, in all year groups from Reception to Year 6, will be learning about the Queen’s 
life during one of the 7 decades she has reigned, before having the opportunity to take part in a 
playground street party at lunchtime. Picnic food will be provided from the school kitchen, if your 
child is eligible for school dinners or you have chosen to pay for them, or children can bring in their 
own sandwiches from home to join the playground street party if you choose to do so. Thank you 
for submitting the Forms questionnaire to indicate your child’s lunch preferences for this day- to 
confirm this, please complete the slip below. No hot meals will be served on this day. 
 

After lunch, weather dependent, will see the return of our GlastonPerry festival, this time 
revamped as A Royal Gala and will see our children perform songs from each of the decades of the 
Queen’s reign: 
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As you can see above, families are welcome to join and listen to the performances (this will be at a 
distance with families spaced around the school field). We invite you to bring a picnic blanket to 
set up on the school field to watch and enjoy. Please only bring alcohol free refreshments and take 
any bottles/cans/litter home with you after. Families will be able to enter school from 1.15pm via 
the main gate.  

We ask that you provide consent for your child to take part in this experience via the slip below, 
indicating that you allow for your child to be photographed. Unfortunately, if we do not have 
permission of all parents/carers for photographs then we will not allow any to be taken.  

While we are confident that the event will go ahead as planned, we are at the mercy of the Great 
British weather. We will be closely monitoring the weather and if necessary, we will postpone the 
GlastonPerry festival until further notice, the other jubilee celebrations will still take place in school. 
A text message will go out before the day, confirming our intentions. 

Children have been working hard on their own piece of jubilee artwork this half term. These will be 
on display for you to see during our GlastonPerry event. However, you also have the opportunity to 
purchase their work, framed, to commemorate this once in a lifetime event. Should you wish to 
do so, please make a donation of £3 via ParentPay by Friday 20th May, for your child’s work to be 
sent home on Friday 27th May.  
 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with you all! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School  
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GlastonPerry: A Royal Gala – Thursday 26th May 2022 

 
 
Name of child:…………………………………………………………………………………… in class: ……………………………….. 
 

I consent for my child to take part in the GlastonPerry: A Royal Gala event. 
 
I consent for my child to be photographed by school for use on the newsletter, website and     
MAT publications.  

 
I consent for other families to photograph the performances during the event.   

 
 
 
Lunch Choices 

 
I would like my child to have the following lunch on Thursday 26th May: 
 

School packed lunch (my child receives free school meals or is in Reception, Y1 or Y2). 
 

School packed lunch (I pay for my child's lunches). 
 

I will send my child in with a packed lunch from home. 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………   Date:……………………………………… 
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